
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On behalf of the staff I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year. 

 

We are now tier 4 restrictions and to minimise the risk of school having to fully close we 

would like all adults to comply with the following procedures: 

 

Wear a face covering while on school grounds i.e. car park, yard, pavements etc 

Please do not wait for other parents in the playground 

Do not stand in large groups in the playground 

Keep your distance 

Do not allow children to play on the trim trail 

Do not allow children from different classes or bubbles to play together in the playground 

unless they are siblings. 

Your child must bring a water bottle to school every day because we cannot give them a 

drink of water from a cup due to current regulations. 

On PE days remember the school uniform is white t-shirt, black shorts and 

joggers/leggings. 

Children must wear a jumper or cardigan everyday as classroom windows will be open for 

ventilation in accordance with government guidelines. 

Children should only bring to school a water bottle, their reading book and a packed 

lunch box/snack box. 

 

This is to minimise the risk of the new COVID strain and the risk of transmission to you, your 

children and staff. 

 

Should the school have to close we will begin distance learning which will be English, 

Maths and Topic tasks daily.  This is part of the curriculum and the Government expects 

children to continue their learning at home.  If you do not have access to a computer you 

can e-mail and request a paper copy of the work. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Oliver Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


